

ST TERESA'S PTA NEWSLETTER

October 2021

Welcome to our first PTA newsletter of the school year, we would like to welcome our new families to the school, and we hope your children are settling in well.

We all look forward to meeting you at our future events.



Reminder we are having a non uniform day Friday 15th October.

Come in your class colour or something bright.

We are asking each child to bring in a small gift or treat in a specific colour for their year group.

Raffle tickets are being sold in the playground, to win the hampers.

Thank You for your continued support

The PTA would like to thank all our school families for their continued support through these challenging times.

Fundraising has been tricky over the past two school years, and we have missed out on several our fun events, however, we have managed to raise funds for school from calendar sales, Christmas cards, Amazon Smile and Easy Fundraising.

Our next meeting will be our annual AGM in the school hall Monday 22nd November at 6pm

Supporting School - Thank you

With your support the PTA contributed to school projects in the past few years, helping to fund the new school field and outdoor areas. We purchased a number of iPads and a charging trolley, and we have recently pledge money towards new reading books for each class.

Thank you to all who made that possible, and to everyone who supported PTA events and activities with generosity and participation.

Other ways to support our school

St Teresa's PTA are registered with Easyfundraising & AmazonSmile, which means you can raise **FREE** donations for us every time you shop online.

These donations really mount up and make a **BIG** difference.

Easyfundraising has over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself!

AmazonSmile - when you shop through the URL smile.amazon.co.uk, Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, returns and shipping fees) of eligible purchases to us.



Then search

St Teresa's R C Primary School Parent Teacher Association - Irlam



Scan the QR code to the right and this will take you to St Teresa's Amazon smile page







How to contact the PTA

We'd love to hear from you with feedback, ideas and any offers of help you can make.

Please contact us by email - stteresasptairlam@outlook.com